
3. PETITION

PROPOSED ROADWORKS AND HOT SALT WATER POOLS IN NEW BRIGHTON

A letter was received (circulated separately) containing the following petition regarding proposed
roadworks and hot salt water pools in New Brighton. The petition contains 357 signatures in total. The
prayer reads as follows:

“We, the undersigned, request that the Christchurch City Council:

1. Halts all proposed roadworks in New Brighton for the next three to four years, apart from
repairs, and

2. Diverts those funds towards hot salt water pools, as per the plan already drawn on behalf of the
New Brighton Pier and Foreshore Society. (On the site of the New Brighton Surf Lifesaving
Club and includes improved facilities for the club.)”

Staff
Recommendation: That the petition be considered as part of clause 6.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the abovementioned recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


